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Nashville, TN 37243

(615) 770-6896

Aaron.Conklin@tn.gov

Re: Request to Abandon CCN, Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co.

To Whom It May Concern:

Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. hereby submits a request to abandon it Certificate of Public

Convenience and Necessity (‘CCN") to provide long distance telecommunications services in Tennessee
issued by order February 2009 in Docket No. 09-00028.

Long Distance Consolidated Billing Co. does not provide services and does not have any customers In
Tennessee pursuant to the above-referenced CCN and no longer requires its certificate.

All customers and offices in the state of Tennessee were notified May 6, 2024 that as of June 1, 2024 Long
Distance Consolidated Billing Company would no longer be providing long distance service.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Respectfully submitted,

xﬁw —

Sue Jacksdn

Regulatory Compliance Director
sjackson@ldcb.com
248-618-9989

931-E S. Main St., Suite 105, Kernersville, NC 27284



